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Musical Prelude
Words of Welcome:
Birthdays or Anniversaries:
Announcements:  
Call to Worship: 
Blessing:                               
Praise:
Worship:
Prayer of Adoration and Confession:                    
Confessional Moment:                                           The Lord’s Prayer
Children’s Time:                                                          Better together   
Children’s Music:
Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:
Scripture Reading:                                          Exodus 32: 7-14 (NIV)                                                
Sermon

Closing Prayer:           “Lord in your mercy … “ & “Hear our prayers”
Offering:                                                        “Joyful, joyful” (verse 1) 
Dedication:                                                                               Prayer
Closing Hymn:                            “It is well with my soul” (HFFG 495)                                                                  
Benedication and verbal amen:                               Forward in Faith:

The Announcements
Good morning and welcome to today’s service. You are invited 
downstairs for a time of refreshment and fellowship following the 
service this morning. We will be enjoying sundaes with the 
members of Truth Seekers.
Music in the Park continues at Riverside Park at 3 p.m. Passion & 
Embro are playing.
There will be two prayer times this week: the first is this Tuesday 
at 7 p.m. and the second will be the next day, Wednesday at 10 
a.m.
The next Trinity Group meeting will be this Wednesday, 
September 17 at noon. It will be a potluck luncheon and is open to 
all women of our church family. Roll call is to share something you 
did over the summer months.
Session will meet this Thursday at 7 p.m.
There will be a Closing Service for the Holstein Church building 
on Sunday, September 28 at 2 p.m. It will be followed by a time of 
refreshments. You are all invited and encouraged to attend to 
support our church family members during this emotional time. 
Expenses for the month of August were $12,838.11 while the 
givings were $8,931.52, leaving a shortfall of $3,906.59 for the 
month.
There are small print copies of our Daily Bread for September 
through to November, as well as large print copies for October 
through to December at the back of the church. Feel free to help 
yourself to copies.
If you have need of offering envelopes, please speak to Wendy 
about getting some.You can also make donations electronically at 
durhampresbyterianchurch@gmail.com.

Sunday,  
September 14, 2025

The Long-Suffering God

mailto:durhampresbyterianchurch@gmail.com

